energy
go further

25 March 2024

Ms Morag Elliott
Manager Development Assessment
Department of State Development, Infrastructure, Planning and Local Government

By email: morag.elliot@dsdilgp.qld.gov.au

Dear Ms Elliot

RE: RPI21/028 — Extension of time to respond to Further Requirements Notice dated 28
March 2023

| refer to the Further Requirements Notice received on 28 March 2023 in relation to Regional
Interests Development Application (RIDA) RP121/028 Arrow — Wells and Gathering Lines.

In line with Section 44(4) of the Regional Planning Interests Act (RPIA) 2014, Arrow
writes seeking a further extension from the current due date of 29 March 2024 to 31
July 2024. This extension will allow Arrow to provide an amended supporting report
with the requirement notice response.

If you need more information, contact Darryl Patching (Regulatory Approvals Specialist) on 3012
4184, the contact for Arrow Energy for all Regional Planning related matters.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Yours sincerely.
A iyl

General Manager Land, Approvals & Groundwater
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